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December 2020 Newsletter 
 

The Dance Company 
915 Barrington Parkway, Suite B, Marion, IA 52302 

www.dancecompanymarion.com 

mariondanceco@yahoo.com  

T: 319-377-2086 

 

Upcoming Holiday Break: 

DECEMBER –  

The Dance Co will be closed Wednesday, December 23nd – Friday, 

January 1st. Classes will resume on Saturday, January 2nd.  

 

Want to add a new class? 

If you are on the fence about adding a new class, December is the last 

month you can add one. Remember, an additional class is a reduced rate 

when you are already taking a class. Stop by the front desk to get more 

details and add that class to your schedule. You know you want to!  

 

Costume final payment 

The final payment for costumes is due the week of December 14th. 
This will be $40 per dance your child will be preforming in our 
annual recital. Preschool, Kindergarten, and Combo 1-3 will each 
perform 2 dances so 2 costumes will be purchased. You may pay on 
your own in the Parent Portal or they will be charged to your 
preferred method of payment the week of December 14th, unless 
other arrangements are made. 

Your dancer’s costumes will not be ordered until these are paid in 
full.  
 

 

Upcoming Events 

December 7-December 12 

Measurement Week 

December 14- December 19 

Costume Final Payment Due 

December 23- January 1 

Studio is Closed for Holiday 

Break 

January 8, 2021 

Finale Class begins 

February 5, 2021 

Father / Daughter Class 

Begins 

Zoom Classes 

Please remember that 
zooming your student’s 
lessons is always an option!  If 
your student does not feel 
comfortable at in-person 
classes right now or if they 
are in quarantine, you may 
find zoom links in your parent 
portal listed under your 
student’s class.  As a parent, 
feel free to pop in on zoom 
just to see what your student 
is working on! 
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Sign Up Now for Finale and Father/Daughter Class 

You may now sign up through the parent portal for both Finale and Father / Daughter Classes.  For those 

not familiar with these classes, they are special performances for the recital.  The finale dance is the 

final number that closes out the recital, and we like to have as many students as possible perform in this 

dance!  Anyone from Level 1 Combination and up can participate in this dance!   Cost is a one-time fee of 

$100, and students meet for extra practices on Fridays 5:30-6:30pm beginning January 8th and continuing 

until recital. The Father / daughter class is a wonderful opportunity for a date night with dad!  Practices 

begin the first week of February and take place on Friday nights from 6:30-7:00pm, continuing until 

recital.  Kindergarten and up can participate in this class.  Dads and daughters will learn a simple routine 

to perform together in recital.  It is so much fun and is always a crowd favorite.   Cost for Father/ 

Daughter is a one-time fee of $100 for students, free for dads.    

 

Weather related Cancellations 

The Dance Co policy on weather related cancellations is a case by case decision. We do understand that 

there are many dancers that have to get across town to attend class. So please keep in mind that you 

make the final decision! 

We try to make a decision by noon, but sometimes it is unavoidable, and we have to make a later 

decision. Once we have made a decision on cancellation, we will send out a mass e-mail as well as post 

on social media and change the voice mail message at the studio 319-377-2086.  When in doubt, call the 

studio to listen to the outgoing message. 

 

 
 

 


